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Nottinghamshire Police and Crime Commissioner – Notice of Decision 

 

TITLE: Support for victims and bereaved families  
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
 

The PCC wishes to put additional support in place for the victims, bereaved families and close 
relatives harmed by Valdo Calocane, and is requested to approve the award of up to £60,000 of 
funding to the Condition Management Company to provide a therapeutic support service. The 
funding award is subject to terms and conditions of the service being agreed with the Condition 
Management Company.  The funding will come from reserves.  
 
  

 

INFORMATION IN SUPPORT OF DECISION: (eg report or business case) 
 
 
The Commissioner announced publicly on 30 January 2024 that she would commission the 
College of Policing (“the College”) to conduct an external independent review (“the Review) into 
Nottinghamshire Police’s response to the murders and attempted murders committed by Valdo 
Calocane in June 2023. There is also a separate IOPC investigation into how Nottinghamshire 
Police handled the case.  
 
There is a requirement for additional support for victims, bereaved families and close relatives 
delivered by expert, experienced and suitably qualified therapists. Support also needs to be 
mobilised quickly.  A similar service to that required is already being delivered locally by the 
Condition Management Company.   
 
This will be a direct funding award via an approved exception to contract standing orders. In 
addition, the funding award is subject to agreeing an appropriate specification, terms and 
conditions and a value for money budget. 
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